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May 8, 2025 
 
Community Newsletter  Spring- Summer 2025 Edition 
 
Protecting Your Water.  Serving Our Community 
 
Dear Water District Customers, 
 
As we welcome the spring season, we want to take a moment to thank you for your 
continued support and partnership in helping us maintain a safe, reliable, and 
sustainable water system.   
 
With spring here, it’s time to check your home and property for leaks, optimize irrigation, 
and reduce unnecessary water waste. 
 
Here are a few helpful tips: 
 

• Checking for leaks in hoses, spigots, and irrigation systems 

• Water lawns early in the morning or late in the evening 

• Use native, drought-tolerant plants in landscaping 

• Mulch garden beds to retain soil moisture 

Smart water use helps keep our system efficient and sustainable.   
 
Every drop counts – let’s use it wisely!  
 
We’re investing in critical infrastructure upgrades to ensure continued reliability.  
This includes: 
 

• Meter replacement for aging equipment 

• Upgrading system electronics for improved efficiency 

• Routine line flushing and valve maintenance 

These projects help reduce water loss and improve service accuracy. 
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NEW PAYMENT PROCESSING FEE STARTING JULY 1, 2025 
 
Starting July 1, 2025, all credit and debit card transactions will include a 3.00% 
processing fee, with a minimum fee of $3.00 per transaction.  
This fee is set by the payment processor, not the District. 
To avoid the fee, customers are encouraged to use e-check (ACH) payments, which 
remain free of charge. 
 
We are committed to keeping you informed and engaged as we work to serve the needs 
of our growing community. Your trust and cooperation allow us to plan ahead, respond 
to challenges, and deliver quality service every day. 
 
BOARD MEETINGS & COMMUNITY PARTICIPATION 
 
We invite all residents to attend our semimonthly Board meetings, held on the second 
Tuesday of the month.  All community members are welcome to attend and stay 
informed.   
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 – 7:00 PM 
Location:     Vacaville Fire Protection District, Fire Station #67 

              4135 Cantelow Road, Vacaville, CA 95688   
 
Website: www.rnvwd.org 
Phone: (707) 447-8420 
Email: gm@rnvwd.com 
 
Thank you for being a valued part of the Rural North Vacaville Water District.   
 
We appreciate your continued support and partnership as we maintain and improve our 
local water system.  
 
Have a safe and water-wise spring! 
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